
Glassboro Public Schools 

MEMO

To: Mark Silverstein 

From: Michael Sloan 

Date:  January 22, 2025 

Re:  Indoor Batting Cage Donation 

Recommend that the Board accept the donation of an indoor batting cage and the equipment 
necessary to construct the indoor batting cage valued at approximately $2,400.00 provided by 
the Glassboro Little League. The donation of these items will be utilized by the Glassboro High 
School Softball, Baseball, PE department, Glassboro Little League and other after-hour groups 
to take advantage of indoor practice space. 



GLASSBORO LITTLE

LEAGUE, INC.

Serving Our Community Since 1949

January 3, 2024

Mr. Lynch, Glassboro School District, & Glassboro School Board,

On behalf of the Glassboro LL Board of Directors, I would like to donate all of the

materials needed (attached) to be used to construct an Indoor (Retractable)

Batting Cage to Glassboro High School for use in the school’s Auxiliary Gym. The

main purpose of the cage is for the high school softball and baseball teams to use

in case of inclement weather during their season. We would like to also request

access for Glassboro Little League players (When the gym is not in use, during

hours allowed by the School district, and having scheduled times according to the

policies of the Glassboro School District).

Sincerely,

Timothy J. Dempster

President
Glassboro Little League
info@glassborolittleleague.com

mailto:info@glassborolittleleague.com



